

Our Ref: Dr JP/MH

Wednesday, October 04, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians

As you are aware Molly Stewart a pupil at St Vincent's for many years passed earlier this year.

We would like to invite you into school on Friday 13th October at 11.45 am for a memorial service to celebrate Molly's life.

We look forward to see you.

Yours sincerely,

Dr J A Patterson Principal

Yew Tree Lane, West Derby, Liverpool, L12 9HN www.stvin.com Tel: 0151 228 9968 Fax: 0151 230 5070 office@stvin.com @StVincentL12





